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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 

time! If anyone has been affected by COVID-19 in terms of employment, and have any concerns about your payment 

commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul. 

Next Fortnightly Debits: July 24th & Aug 7th.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP. 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Generosity                                      
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Being Compassionate 
Awareness : Of the Needs of Others 

Action : Giving & Sharing 

Bulletin—Week 1 of Term 3, 13th July 2020 

Welcome Back                                                                                                                                                  

Welcome back to Term 3, thankfully we are all together and enjoying good health. We 
will proceed with caution though knowing things can change. We will be vigilant and 

attentive to detail in cleaning, social distancing and sanitising while gathering only when 
necessary and staying away when one shows any COVID symptoms. This also means that 

parents and carers only enter the school on a needs basis with drop off and pick up 
arrangements staying the same. Teachers will contact families in following up on Mid-

Year Reports. I again invite you to catch up with myself or the appropriate staff member 
if you need our assistance in any particular way that you think we can help. This is an 

extraordinary time that presents so many issues and difficulties – I offer you whatever 
resource and support we can provide. 
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Our New School Website is now up and running.  

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters. 

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

PLEASE ADVISE THE OFFICE OF YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS FOR FUTURE 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Lots of jumpers, drink bottles & 

containers etc still in lost property. 

Please come & check for any lost items 

by Friday 24th July. Any containers still 

in lost property shall be donated to 

Vinnies after this date.  

Community Notices 

COVID 19 Community Testing 

NCN Health has a COVID-19 Community Testing Clinic 

for people with COVID 19 symptoms – this is a free 

service. We remind students and families to stay at home if 

they are feeling unwell and get tested if they meet any of the 

COVID-19 symptoms, so that together we can keep our 

community safe. 

These clinics are available for people with any 

SYMPTOMS, however mild: 

 Fever 

 Runny Nose 

 Sore throat 

 Cough 

 Chills or sweats 

 Shortness of breath 

 Loss of sense of smell or taste 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Numurkah FNC Junior 

Football & Netball 

Finally, the time has come!!!  

We’re ready to start. 

Current and new players 

welcome. 

 U/10s & 12s Footy – 

Training Wednesdays. All 

boys and girls welcome, 

just turn up. Season begins 

his Saturday 

 Auskick & NetSetGo – 

Program Commences 

Friday, July 17 @ 5pm 

(Season will be the 10 

weeks of Term 3) 

 

Lost Property 
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